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October 17, 1990

TO V'JHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I am writing to support the application made to the Michigan Equity Grant 
for funding for additional restoration of the Opera House in Verraontville. 
This beautiful old building in the cjuaint village of Vermontville carries 
much history.
The Opera House, once cxarapletely restored, will be used for public display 
of historical materials. It will also serve as a center for youth projects 
and other events within the community.
To complete the renovation already started at the Vermontville Opera House 
would be a worthwhile project and a great benefit to the area residents. 
Please give this application every consideration, and feel free to contact 
me if I may be of further assistance to you.
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